Graduate Council

November 17, 2015

In lieu of holding a Graduate Council meeting, information was emailed to members of the Graduate Council to request a volunteer for the Vice-Chair for the 2015-2016 year. Dr. Wendy Darby replied volunteering. By email, it was requested that if members of the Graduate Council had any concerns with approving the nomination of Dr. Darby, they were to inform the Office of Academic Affairs by noon on November 17. Since no committee members voiced concerns, this action is being placed the form of approved minutes.

Leah S. Whitten, Chairperson